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Winners of the Company Section Athletics Championships held
at the Mary Peters Athletics Track, Belfast on 19th June 2024.

To celebrate 100 Years of The Boys’ Brigade at Ganaway, a
Service of Thanksgiving is being held on 
Sunday 29th September 2024 at Ganaway at 3.00pm

This is open to all present and former Leaders as well as
former Members of The Boys’ Brigade.  

To assist with catering arrangements, please let us know if you
and members of your Company are coming by sending an
email to info@belfastbb.org.uk or telephone BB House on
02890 324853 by Friday 13th Sept.

Please share this and plan to attend.



General News
By now, those Leaders for whom we hold details as Officer in Charge of Anchor Boys and Junior Section
will have received their Section specific Newsletter.  Where no details of the Officer in Charge are held,
Newsletters have been sent to the Company Captain or Correspondent. 

The Battalion's Section Committees have been working hard to provide additional activities, events and
competitions (some new this Session) to extend your weekly programme throughout the Session and would
appreciate your support at the various events listed in the Battalion Calendar of Events.

Keep an eye on the Battalion website and Social media platforms for further updates.

 Section Newsletters - Autumn 2024

Following our position of recent years
in relation to Battalion Fees, we will
not be collecting Battalion Fees for

2024/2025.

BATTALION
FEES

2024/2025



 2024/2025 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Copies have been
sent to Captains
and Section Leaders
in Charge.

You can also view
this by scanning the
QR Code. 

General News

Coming Up ...
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For all our Young people especially
those joining for the first time or moving
from one Section to another; 

For New BB Leaders and Helpers; 

For Battalion Committees' Plans and
Preparations for the year ahead;

For God's guidance and direction in all
our plans;

For safety of all. 

PLEASE PRAY 

The Maurice Williamson

BB Heritage Museum 

will be open 

Sat 10am - 4pm

Sun 1pm - 4pm

We'd love to see leaders from our Battalion
joining leaders from across BBNI at ABIDE

on 2nd September. Joining together for
worship, prayer and teaching is a great

way to start the new session of advancing
Christ's Kingdom through Boys' Brigade.

 BATTALION NEWSLETTERS
Please email any updates, stories and photos
from your Company to info@belfastbb.org.uk

Serving the Greater
Belfast Area

DATA CAPTURE FORM
So that we can communicate effectively with your
Company Contacts, please take a few minutes to

complete the Data Capture Form enclosed and return
it to BB House by 30th September 2024. 


